
7. FIRE SERVICE WARD REPORT

The committee considered a report (copies of which had been circulated)
by Scottish Fire and Rescue Service providing an update on the activity
within Linlithgow Multi-Member Ward for the period up to 30 September
2022.

It was recommended that the committee note and provide comment on
the Linlithgow Multi-Member Ward Performance Report.

Decision

To note the terms of the report.


